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You will have received many emails listing all the salient points relating to the above, all of 
which I agree with. 
However, the main reason I and I suspect most others moved to live where we do

 is that we liked what the area had to offer in terms of 
environment, traffic and surrounding countryside etc. All of this is being degraded. 
How about putting brownfield sites first. Fiddler's Ferry Power Station, due to be closed by 
2020 would offer plenty of space for additional housing. 
Then of course (dare I mention it) Warrington Hospital site. Lots more brownfield site 
housing capacity close to the town centre. 
Thinking on from that the hospital will need a new location. Will there be space left for 
that? 
Please don't ruin our green belt! 

Regards, 

Jim Jefferies 




